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Dr Prathap C. Reddy, Chairman, Apollo Hospitals Group

“This year the budget has truly put the spotlight n key issues facing the nation as it emerges from two years of the pandemic. 
The Union Budget 2022 moves to address the pressing needs with announcements that will act as an emollient not just for 
the economy but also the people. The budget with its digital push in education and skilling for all shows that it has its heart in 
the right place.

“During the pandemic, we saw an immense contribution of start-ups to innovation in healthcare and the extension of the tax 
benefits for another year should encourage more start-ups in the healthtech space to come up and invest in R&D especially 
in the field of AI powered smart wearables and predictive healthcare. This will in turn be invaluable in strengthening our fight 
against non-communicable diseases, which can otherwise derail the economic recovery by impacting our productive 
demographic.

“The budget keeps us on track on enabling universal health accessibility with the proposed National Digital Health 
Ecosystem. With digital registries of health providers and health facilities, unique health identity for each individual, this will 
help in providing universal access to health facilities. Along with the national tele-mental health program, this shows the 
enhanced focus on health. At Apollo Hospitals, we look forward to contributing to the success of these path-breaking 
initiatives along with rest of the private sector healthcare.”
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